
 

  

 
Resource Management Act 1991 

 

FURTHER SUBMISSION IN SUPPORT OF A SUBMISSION ON 
NOTIFIED PROPOSED PLAN CHANGE  

TO THE CENTRAL OTAGO DISTRICT PLAN 
Clause 8 of Schedule 1, Resource Management Act 1991 

(FORM 6) 

 

To: The Chief Executive 

 Central Otago District Council 

 PO Box 122 

 Alexandra 9340 
 

Name of person making further submission   

 

Name: Julene Anderson 

 

Postal address: 3 Partridge Road, Cromwell 

 

Phone: 0274219121 

 

Email:Julene.maree@hotmail.com 

 
 

This is a further submission in support of a submission on Proposed Plan Change 19 to the Central Otago 

District Plan. 

 

I am a person who has an interest in the proposal that is great than the interest the general 

public has, the grounds for saying this being I live in the area affected by proposed Plan 

Change 19 and have originally submitted on the application. 

 

I support the submission of: 

Fin Wright 

cliffdale@xtra.co.nz 

6 Fraser Court, Cromwell 

No submission number given for reasons outlined below: 

 

The submitter requested my assistance earlier this year to help him write his submission opposing the 

reduction in the 4000 sqm minimum section sizes in RRA6.  He physically lodged his submission at the 

Cromwell office of the CODC before the closing date (2nd September 2022) and he retained a date stamped 

copy.   

The Summary of Submissions was finally released to submitters on 5th December 2022, allowing 12 working 

days to lodge a Form 6 Further Submission Form by 4 pm 20 December.  I noted that the submitter’s 

submission did not appear on the summary and informed the submitter of this on 13 December and he 

promptly made inquiries at the Cromwell office, with his date stamped copy in hand.  His original submission 

was then emailed to Ann Rogers at CODC in Alexandra, who told the submitter his original lodged submission 



  

had ‘gone missing’ between the 2 offices. Ms Rogers contacted the submitter and apologised and stated his 

submission would immediately be added to the Summary of Submissions and individually uploaded with all 

the other submissions immediately. However, 6 working days later the submission still has not appeared on 

the CODC website. 

The submitter then rang Ms Rogers again this afternoon and as at 2.27 pm today, 20 December, it still does 

not appear on Council’s website. 

After checking with the submitter, he confirms he opposes the proposed plan changes to reduce the size of 

the sections in RRA6 and supports retaining the 4000sqm minimum section size. 

 

 

 

I seek that the whole of the submission be allowed and an assurance from CODC that there are no other 

submissions that have ‘gone missing’, either now or in the future.  

 

I wish to be heard in support of my further submission. 

 

If others make a similar submission, I will consider presenting a joint case with them at a hearing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date:  20 December 2022 

 

 

Email: as above 

 

 

Telephone No: As above 

 

 

 

Postal Address: As above 

 

 

Submissions close at 4pm on Tuesday 20 December 2022 

 

Submissions can be emailed to districtplan@codc.govt.nz 
 

Note to person making submission 

 

A copy of your further submission must be served on the original submitter within 5 working days after it is 

served on the local authority. 

 

mailto:districtplan@codc.govt.nz

